
Diane Sarkies - Fwd: Objection to EIS2 

  
Hi, 
 
I received a letter from the Beecroft civic trust stating that passengers travelling to the City via the 
northern line will have to change at Epping for a single deck train and change again at Chatswood 
for another train. 
 
This is totally unacceptable as it will add 15 minutes to my trip into the City which would then take 1 
hour. I was actually very shocked to get this letter as I was expecting improvements on the northern 
line where the journey into the City would be cut, rather than extended, with express trains skipping 
many stops after chatswood. 
 
Please review this plan as its ridiculous to expect somebody to change trains twice, when there is a 
direct service already running. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kaveeta Moore 
67a Wongala Cres Beecroft 
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